15 September 1980

Mr., William Rees-Magg
Editor, The Times

New Printing House Square
London WCX1 8 EZ

I started the enclosed as an intended letter to the 7
editor, but it clearly could not be condensed into ne 're 3
the space of one, but the effort at compression may i él
have also made it unsuitable as an article. But }%‘“”"“ﬂ7 1”
the subject seems to me so important that I deci-

ded still to send it to you in the hope you may

have some use for it. Since you can find space for

Heffer and Jay, your readers may not be too much

shocked,by a somewhat radical "laissez faire" po-

sition.

F.A.Hayek





